
 

 

 

August 2020 

Dear Friends of Cave Hill Cemetery, 

We at Cave Hill Cemetery are dedicated to the well-being and safety of our families, our employees, 
our vendors, and the community we are so grateful to serve. Thank you for your trust and support 
as we do our part to address the COVID-19 pandemic in a proactive and practical way, with 
responsibility and care. 

The good news is that Cave Hill Cemetery has remained a constant in this time of change. The 
cemetery grounds remain open during normal operating hours, 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., seven days a 
week, subject to change. We invite you to join the hundreds who have come during the past few 
months to walk the tranquil paths and roadways of the 172-year-old cemetery. Some of you come to 
mourn the loss of loved ones or to remember the stories of those buried here. Others come to walk 
and enjoy Cave Hill’s beautiful tree canopy, its monumental art, and experience the quiet and 
gentleness of the nurtured green space. 

Public programming and tours have been cancelled until further notice, but our offices are accessible 
by phone at any time should you need assistance or have concerns. In-person services are available 
by appointment only. We encourage you to contact us at (502) 451-5630 to schedule an appointment 
or simply to ask us questions. 

To take full advantage of resources and services offered by Cave Hill Cemetery, please visit our 
website, www.cavehillcemetery.com. You can download our free mobile app and use it to navigate 
the grounds to gravesites and take a self-guided tour. The latest information and updates on 
cemetery programs will be provided on the website and via social media. 

Though we continue to welcome visitors to Cave Hill Cemetery during the pandemic, we ask our 
patrons to exercise the same care as our employees. Please follow social-distancing requirements 
when visiting to protect yourself and our team members. If you feel sick, please refrain from visiting 
until you are well. We regret any inconvenience caused by the changes in services and policies as we 
practice social responsibility. We look forward to the day when these measures will no longer be 
necessary and hope that by implementing precautions now, we hasten the arrival of that day. 

We are here to serve you. We are honored to be entrusted with the care of so many families and 
loved ones as well as the unique space that is Cave Hill. It is our desire to continue to offer a place 
of hope and peace at Cave Hill Cemetery as we navigate these challenging times. Thank you for your 
understanding. 

Sincerely, 

Gwen Mooney 
President & CEO 
Cave Hill Cemetery Co., Inc. 

www.cavehillcemetery.com

